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20 members attended another serene and beautiful 
Delta Waterway North Stockton Rotary meeting. Soft 

tortilla chicken and beef tacos plus all the fixins’ and 
a cold corn salad plus a green salad were served for 
lunch. 

President Evan rang the bell at 12:30 and the meeting be-

gan. Evan had Bill McDonald lead the pledge, 4 way test 
and give a thought for the day. He quoted Ralph (Where’s) 
Waldo Emerson. He said: “The purpose of life is not to be 

happy. It is to be useful, to be honorable, to be compas-

sionate, to have it make some difference that you have lived 
and lived well.”  

We had no visitors, although our speaker, District Governor 

Tim Madden, our speaker, and Assistant Governor Waqar 
Risvi were in attendance.  

President Evan brought out the Sunshine Bucks Bucket. 

Chris Hunefeld stood and declared that Covid is over! No more sittin’ around. So the family Chicago, Stockton and 
Oroville met in Pismo Beach . It was the first time for cousins to meet and a great time was had by all. Also, the week 

before Pismo Beach, they took in a Chicago concert at the Gal-

lo Center and a Train concert at Ironstone vineyards. 

Kathryn Nance celebrated her husbands retirement with a par-
ty! 

Lorie Liddicoat recognized Kathryn Nances’ Birthday Party 
cruise on the delta! 

Jill Antonini has been working on rescuing a chained dog in 

the direct sun for eight months. Today, finally she will pick up 
the dog and hopefully find a new home for it. 

ADG Waqar Rizvi traveled to Pakistan to visit his grandmother who was ill. Also he checked on our Water Project we 
are co sponsoring and said it is on schedule and breaking ground in two weeks. 

DG Tim Madden stood and said he appreciated the excellent meeting with our chair heads and that he was nervous 

speaking in front of Past District Governor Judy Lovett. 
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ADG Risvi, Evan and DG Madden 
PP Bill searched for Waldo 

Jill Antonini  to the rescue! Deputy Chief Nance and Lorie 
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Calendar: 
10/10/11 thru 10/15/21 Annual Dictionary Distribution 1500 dictionaries to 8 
yr olds! Sign up! Dictionaries will be delivered September 28th to 6385 Pacif-
ic Ave., between 1:30 and 4pm. They will the be sorted and readied for deliv-
ery. Chair Tod will give the Rotarians phone numbers to the school principal’s 
for coordinating the deliveries. 
10/16/21 The Walk for ALZ. Here’s the link to walk or donate: https://
act.alz.org/site/TR/Walk2021/CA-NorthernCaliforniaandNorthernNevada?
fr_id=14331&pg=entry 
October 25th - District seminar, contact Lorie for particulars. After will be a 
tour of a sweet potato vodka distillery in Modesto. 
October 30th - Foundation Dinner, Modesto 
 
Announcements:  

 
Community Service chair Lorie Liddicoat announced that during the month of September North Stockton Rotary 
will be encouraging our community to donate much needed blood through the American Red Cross in Stockton, 
located at 2888 W. March Lane, Stockton, CA 95219. You can make an appointment directly by calling 1-800-733-
2767. When you arrive for your appointment please make sure to mention North Stockton Rotary and sign the clip-
board to be entered into a raffle filled with wine and gift cards from local community businesses donated by North 
Stockton Rotary Members. Please call Lorie Liddicoat directly to schedule:  209.915.9913 or email 
at loriediazliddicoat@gmail.com 
 

NSR’s Rotaract is gathering snow gear for SJCOE kids this winter. Contact Jim Dugoni if you can donate. 
 
Fundraising: Chair Kendra Clark will be sending out fundraising meeting details. 
 
Rotary Foundation: Chair Judy Lovett said it’s never too early to contribute to the Rotary Foundation. Give  

your checks to Judy, made out to the Rotary 
Foundation and she will do all the paperwork! It 
can go towards your Paul Harris Fellowship. 
The money proportionately comes back to our 
club for local projects. There is Rotary Direct. 
Sign up and automatically give any amount 
monthly to Rotary. 
 
President Evan thanked Wayne Hose for not 
only manning the front gate, but for reorganizing 
the name badges!! Thanks Wayne! 

09/28/21 Phillip Merlo  San Joaquin Historical Museum Village West Yacht Club 

10/05/21 Mr. Claude Pellarin  Principal for Pellarin Enterprises, the marina developer  Village West Yacht Club 

10/12/21 TBD TBD Village West Yacht Club 

facebook.com/northstocktonrotary 

Dictionary Tod Anton, Mansoor Soleimani 
and PDG Judy Lovett 

Alphabetical and numbered! Gatekeeper Wayne on duty! 
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We have a vacant secretary position open. Please jump in, you’ll be on the fast track to fame and fortune! 
 

Speaker: ADG, Waqar Risvi, as is custom, in-

troduced our speaker today, District Governor 

Tim Madden. 

Waqar started by saying his first meeting was 

actually Judy Lovett’s kick-out! His Uncle is a 
Rotarian and was visiting from Pakistan, and 
wanted to make up a meeting! He also said if we 

would have asked him, he would have joined our 
club! He said this club is special to him. 

Here’s Tim’s bio: 

At various times in his life Tim has been known as Mister Vacation, The Fixologist and Just Plain Tim. He’s been 
an ardent entrepreneur since 1973 and likes the challenge of starting new businesses and exploring new possibili-
ties. 

He and his wife Susan, herself a Past President and Area 9 Assistant Governor from the Rotary Club of Oakhurst 
Sierra, live in Ahwahnee with their two dogs, two cats, and lots of wild critters. They have four grown children 
and three amazing grandkids, Parker (9), Oliver (3½), and Paloma (3½ + 45 minutes). 

An engaged Rotarian of the Oakhurst Sunrise Club for ten years, Tim sees his professional attributes serving him 
well as he starts the journey to District 5220 Governor for 2021/2022. Tim knows that we are entering one of the 
most exciting periods for Rotary, a time when we must be creative and adaptive, a time when we must be engag-
ing and inclusive, and a time to increase the public’s knowledge of who we are and what we do. His work with 
Rotarians in Haiti and Central America has shown him firsthand the difference that Rotary makes in the world. 

Tim honors the 100+ year traditions of Rotary and embraces the next generation of Rotarians that are creating new 
and diverse opportunities to serve their communi-
ties.  
According to Tim: “The world needs what Rotary 
offers and I look forward to engaging all Rotarians 
in our mission of ‘Service Above Self’. Let’s get 
busy making a difference!” 

Tim started by saying, “The world needs what Rota-
ry has to offer!” He then brought member Kendra 
Clark up to receive a pin for bringing in a new 
member to the club. 

Tim said that RI President Shekar Mehta said at the RI convention in Memphis, 
there are three things  members can do to grow Rotary. 1. Everyone bring someone to a meeting or into the club. 
2. Everyone do a hands on project every quarter. 3. Empower girls and women to reach their potential. Recognize 
the challenges they face in succeeding in Rotary. 

 

 

ADG Risvi introducing the DG. DG Tim and ADG Waqar 

DG Madden speaking to us. 
Kendra receives a new member pin 
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Covid has caused reflection on why to proceed with the District Governor commitment and it became clear to Tim 
the Service Above Self. 

The projects worldwide reflect our human family and similar needs. Donating time and materials to a better use 

are truly in the spirit of the 4 way test for our Human community. 

Because of the Covid challenges, look at the way our members and clubs adapted and adopted new ways to meet 
and proceed with projects. He’s sure some of these new ideas will stay and become part of our expanding opportu-
nities. He also stressed we should honor the traditions of the past, but try new things for the future. His thought for 

this year is, Make the opportunity to try new things. 

President Evan then presented Governor Tim a gift. Wine from our award winning region, a Klinker Brick red and 
a Van Ruittan white! We also made a donation to the Rotary Foundation in his name. 

President Evan then rang the bell! 

I pledge Allegiance, to the flag 

DG Tim awarding Kendra her pin 

Kathryn had a birthday and retirement party. 

Waqar and Lorie talk about District meetings 

Go Giants, don’t even think it... 

Please help Frosty’s ALZ Walk 

      President Evan Stone gives District Governor Tim Madden a gift of Wine from our regional vintners, Klinker Brick and Van Ruittan. 


